
Dear First Grader, 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 June 2023


We are so looking forward to meeting you in August!  To prepare for First 
Grade, make sure you spend a lot of time reading and practicing your 
math facts.  In First Grade we will learn so many new and exciting things. 


The first day of school is August 11, and we will be having in-take 
conferences on August 3rd and 4th.  Please look for an email from Sign-
Up Genius coming to you sometime in late July.  This will allow you to 
choose a conference time that works best for your family. 


Some materials you will need to bring with you when school starts:


• A backpack with NO wheels


• A reusable water bottle with your name


• A change of clothes in a labeled, zip-lock bag


We are looking forward to a great year!


See you soon and enjoy your summer, 


Mrs. Moseley and Ms. Hill 


